
 
 

FEEDBACK: You said we did  
 
 

 
YOU SAID 

 
WE DID 

It would be useful to have additional classes on questions on weaning and 
sleep. 

We arranged more weaning groups over the course of this year in other 
localities as well as offering informal parents session on helping your 
baby to sleep with our existing groupwork programmes. 

It would be useful to learn more about first aid. We have offered a baby first aid session as part of our “New Mums Group” 
in East Calder as well as offering a one off Baby First Aid within out baby 
groups/baby massages group in Armadale and Phillipstoun.  

 


